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From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: Friday 11 June 2021 09:19
To: Nichola Meehan

Subject: FW: An Bord Pleanala and PCI

Good morning Nicola,
For file.
Diarmuid Collins.

From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: Thursday 10 June 2021 16:07
To: Lucy Cradden <lcradden@cru.ie>
Subject: An Bord Pleanala and PCI

Good Afternoon Lucy,

| refer to your phone call earlier in the day concerning the time for response in
refation to the Celtic Interconnector PCI project and your examination for any
missing information in relation to the draft application file. Given that the CRU is
experiencing time pressure in relation to this matter, we, as PCI unit, are agreeable
to extending the time by one week. Please have any response with us by 5.30 pm
on Monday 21 June, 2021.

Given the timelines involved any further extension would not be agreeable.
Regards,

Diarmuid Collins,
PCI Unit.






